
******* PUBLIC AWARENESS ****** 

                              May 29, 2019 
 
The Newark Police Department advises that over the 

past couple of weeks, several businesses have been the 

recipient of Fake $100.00 US Currency. 

The two samples below were recovered and as you can 

see in the top left the word “REPLICA” is printed. Other 

bills that have been encountered will have Chinese 

lettering or will say “Movie Money” across the top. 

Please make your employees aware and check any 

$100.00 bill presented. 

 


